
September 24, 2018

Dear Cobblestone Families,
It’s that time of year again! Preparations for the Annual Jog-A-Thon 

are in full swing. The Jog-A-Thon will be held during school hours, on  

Friday, October 26, 2018. Proceeds from the event will go to enrichment  

opportunities for students through after school clubs, the school-wide  

Mystery Science program, more science and engineering-based assemblies, 

as well as maintaining technology in the classroom.

In your student’s Tuesday folder, you will find a pledge envelope and prize 

form. For the next month, students can ask family and friends for pledges 

to support them on the Jog-A-Thon day. Pledges are a one-time donation 

amount, not a per-lap amount.  

Students will earn prizes for different levels of pledges raised. These prizes  

are cumulative. To be eligible for the prize program, ALL PLEDGES MUST 

BE TURNED IN BY 2:30pm ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24.  

We are in need of more volunteers to help set up and run this fun event.  

If you are interested, and are an approved volunteer (finger printed and TB 

tested), please email your contact info to cobblestonepresident@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your support!
The Cobblestone Elementary School PTC 

cobblestonepresident@gmail.com


